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Reminder of Systems Outages 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission is reminding applicants and permit holders that there will be an outage 
period when systems are down prior to the launch of the new Application Management System (AMS). This 
outage will be between 5pm on June 23 and 8:30am PST on July 11, 2016.  More information can be found 
in INDB 2016-15. 

Some systems may be available again before AMS launches on July 11. This will be communicated via 
Industry Bulletin.

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Tim Malcolm
Program Manager, Business Transition Strategy
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Tim.Malcolm@bcogc.ca
250-794-5285
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